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January 14, 2025

The Honorable John Thune 
Majority Leader 
United States Senate  
Washington, DC 20510  

The Honorable Charles E. Schumer 
Minority Leader  
United States Senate  
Washington, DC 20510 

The Honorable Charles E. Grassley 
Chairman, Committee on the Judiciary 
United States Senate 
Washington, DC 20510 

The Honorable Richard J. Durbin 
Ranking Member, Committee on the Judiciary 
United States Senate 
Washington, DC 20510

Dear Majority Leader Thune, Minority Leader Schumer, Chairman Grassley and Ranking Member Durbin:

On behalf of the International Association of Chiefs of Police (IACP), I am pleased to offer our endorsement of Ms. Pamela 
Bondi as Attorney General of the United States. Ms. Bondi's extensive experience and unwavering commitment to public safety 
make her an excellent nominee for this critical position. 

The IACP recently had the opportunity to meet with Ms. Bondi. During our meeting, she demonstrated her steadfast commitment 
to working collaboratively with state and local police agencies, emphasized the importance of information sharing, and 
underscored her dedication to the rule of law and the safety of officers. 

Her tenure as Attorney General of Florida was marked by a proactive approach to law enforcement partnerships, ensuring that 
local agencies had the support and resources necessary to effectively serve their communities. Ms. Bondi’s efforts have not only 
enhanced public safety but have also fostered a spirit of cooperation and coordination among various law enforcement entities. 
Her ability to bring together diverse stakeholders to tackle pressing issues is a testament to her exceptional leadership and 
commitment to justice. 

The IACP firmly believes that Ms. Bondi's track record of supporting law enforcement, coupled with her dedication to upholding 
the rule of law, makes her abundantly qualified to lead the Department of Justice. We are confident that under her leadership, 
the department will continue to advance its mission of ensuring public safety and justice for all Americans. 

The IACP urges the Judiciary Committee and the members of the United States Senate to swiftly confirm the nomination of Ms. 
Bondi. 

Sincerely, 

Ken Walker
IACP President

http://www.theiacp.org/



